
Family Violence Prevention & Services Act (FVPSA)
If a subrecipient receives Family Violence Prevention & Services Act (FVPSA) funds, an annual FVPSA
Report is due November 15, which reports the grant activities from the most recent October 1, to September
30 grant year.  The FVPSA Annual Report is required to be submitted in the Performance Reports
component of Iowa GVS.

The FVPSA reporting template and reporting instructions can be found on the Attorney General’s website.

https://www.acf.hhs.gov/fysb/programs/family-violence-prevention-services
https://iowagvs.intelligrants.com/IGXLogin/Index?ReturnTo=%2FDashboard
http://www.iowaattorneygeneral.gov/for-crime-victims/grants/performance-reports-for-funded-programs/
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